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What’s been happening? 

 

 
 
Welcome to the spring edition of our newsletter. 
 
This year we celebrate 100 years of learning 
disability nursing and we couldn’t be prouder of 
our achievements over the years. As always we 
continue to strive to provide the best service we 
can.  
 
Lesley Gledhill (participation and engagement 
lead) recently met with some of our patients’ 
families and gained feedback about our service 
and patient review meetings. We greatly 
appreciated the feedback. We are continually 
seeking different ideas so that we can gather 
feedback to improve our service. As always 
there is a comments box in reception, which 
has recently been revamped by Kathi Williams. 
 
In January our two nursing students and one of 
our patients attended Chester University to take 
part in a rock painting activity. This was 
organised to celebrate 100 years of learning 
disability nursing. All who attended the event 
enjoyed themselves.  
 
On Thursday 21st we supported World Down 
Syndrome Day by wearing odd socks.  

 
This year we also celebrate 10 years since 
Greenways first opened its doors in November 
2009.   
 
Our sensory garden (overlooking the car park) 
is now officially in use and will be a lovely 
outdoor area to sit in during the coming months. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


